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For the attention of Principals and Chairpersons of Primary Schools

NOTICE WITH REGARD TO THE CLOSING DATES FOR APPLICATIONS FOR VARIOUS SCHEMES

This notice should be brought to the attention of all teachers serving in primary schools. 

The closing dates set out below supersede the closing dates in Primary Circulars 10/03, 11/03 and 12/03.
Primary Payments Section,

Department of Education & Science,

Cornamaddy, Athlone,

Co. Westmeath.

Phone: 090 6474621






      November, 2003



Career Breaks


Job Sharing


Teacher Exchange





The closing date for receipt of applications by Boards of Management in the above schemes has been changed from 1st May to 1st March in the school year prior to the year to which the application refers. The Board of Management must process the applications during the month of March and convey a decision in writing to the teacher before �1st April. The Board must submit approved applications �to the Department before 10th April.








